
 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT 
 

 
DATE: SEPTEMBER 15, 2020 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND COUNCILMEMBERS 
 
FROM: MARICELA HERNANDEZ, MMC, CPMC, CITY CLERK 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION AND DIRECTION TO STAFF ON WHETHER TO JOIN 

OTHER JURISDICTIONS WITH A REWARD CONTRIBUTION NOT TO 
EXCEED $10,000 FOR INFORMATION LEADING TO THE 
APPREHENSION AND CONVICTION OF THE INDIVIDUAL(S) 
RESPONSIBLE FOR THE RECENT AMBUSH OF TWO SHERIFF 
DEPUTIES 

MEETING  
DATE:  SEPTEMBER 23, 2020 
 
 
SUMMARY RECOMMENDATION: 
 
At the request of the California Contracts Cities Association and supported by 
Mayor Weintraub and Mayor pro Tem Bozajian, discuss and provide direction to 
staff on whether to join other jurisdictions with a reward contribution not to exceed 
$10,000 for information leading to the apprehension and conviction of the person 
or persons responsible for the ambush of two Sheriff Deputies.  
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
In the early evening of September 12, 2020, two Sheriff Deputies were ambushed 
and shot while sitting in their patrol car at the Metro Blue Line Station in Compton. 
The Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors and the City of Palmdale have so far 
contributed towards the reward.  
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RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the City Council discuss and provide direction to staff on whether to join other 
jurisdictions with a reward contribution not to exceed $10,000 for information 
leading to the apprehension and conviction of the person or persons responsible for 
the ambush of two Sheriff Deputies on September 12, 2020.  
 
ATTACHMENT: 
 
Letter from the City of Palmdale 
 
 
 
 
 
  


